



4th November 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

COVID-19 continues to dominate the way we live our lives at the moment and we are once again facing further restrictions and safety measures in the hope of bringing down the infection rate across the country. These restrictions, as you know, come into effect tomorrow.

Although this does not directly affect the procedures we have in place at school, it serves as a reminder that we need to continue to:

- encourage the social distancing between adults coming to and from school
- ensure we are not gathering in groups at the school gates
- ask our parents and carers to wear a face covering (if not exempt).

May I also remind parents, carers and children who arrive at school on their own, to arrive at the allocated times to avoid congestion.

We need to keep protecting each other. The government are clear in their message reminding us of:



Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Rachel Ayres Head Teacher

Headteacher: Mrs R Ayres

ST. MARY'S C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL Station Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire. LE10 1AW

Tel: (01455) 637477 office@stmarys.leics.sch.uk

maths of the day



Working in partnership with: